
 THE WALK 
July 31st, 2022       

Saturday, July 30th 

Come bid a final farewell to our 

brave band of interns! 

More info to the right >>> 

Also, if you so desire, go ahead 

and be writing your notes to the 

interns before we get on 

location.  It’ll be hard to find 

time for notes once we are at 

the church. 

 

Sunday, July 31st 

Morning Class in Youth Room 

@9:00. 

We invite you to join! 

On Week 3 of our 4 week 

series: “Emotional Connection 

with God” 

 

Sunday Evening Devo at the 

church in the Youth Room at 6!   

Rob Fortson will be leading 

this evening, and he has picked 

Raising Canes for dinner. 

Pick-up at the church at 8. 

 

Monday, August 1st  

Join us for a Bible Study in the 

Youth Room at 7:30. 

Pick-up at 9. 

 

Wednesday, August 3rd 

Come join us in the Youth 

Room for class at 7.   

Ethan will be out this evening, 

so come hear our guest speaker, 

Fredrik Niemela! 

Pick-up after class around 8ish. 

 

 

Intern Farewell 
We will be bidding a farewell to Bonnie, Brian, and 

Colin on this Saturday, July 30th. 

 

Join us at the community center at 5, and dinner 

will be provided.  We are having Chick-Fil-A 

sandwiches with drinks and dessert!  We will also 

run our annual Nerf War in the community center.  

We have a few Nerf guns and a bit of ammo, but 

bring yours if you’d like to use your own Nerf 

weaponry. 

 

Around 8:30, we will gather together for a final 

devo, and allow our interns to share their thoughts 

over this summer. 

 

Pick-up will be at 10, but the event is come-and-go 

if needed.  

 

 

Stepping Up 
We will soon be welcoming our new 6th graders to 

the Youth Group! We will have a Bible presentation 

for them, and a bit of a “get-to-know-you” class on 

Wednesday, August 10th. 

 

After that, starting on Sunday the 14th, our 6th 

graders will be an official part of the Youth Group. 

 
 

 
 
 
 


